

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett Mayor

Maria Monteagudo Director

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

Troy Hamblin Labor Negotiator

June 25, 2010

To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members;

The Department of Employee Relations wishes to open a file relative to a communication from the Equal Rights Commission as required by Chapter 109 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances (MCO).

Section 109-25 of the MCO requires the Commission to prepare a written communication to the Mayor and the Common Council summarizing the activities of the Commission and the progress of the City of Milwaukee in promoting social and economic equity for all residents.

The Commission anticipates finalizing the communication in the next couple of weeks and Chair George Williams will be available to present the report to the Judiciary and Legislation Committee on July 19th if the file is scheduled by the Chair Alderman Hamilton.

I can be reached at X3335 for additional information.

Respectfully submitted,

Maria Monteagudo

Employee Relations Director

c: Leslie Siletti, Mayor's Office